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When to wear a face mask

while visiting a hospital, care facility or any
other indoor space that is publicly accessible
in a healthcare setting, including allied
health settings;
while working in a resident-facing role in an
indoor space at a care facility, including
when not interacting with residents
after being tested for COVID-19 and awaiting
results
while outside your premises, if you have
COVID-19 or are a close contact and are
permitted to leave your premises.

Face masks lower your chance of catching and
spreading an airborne virus. That’s why wearing
a high-quality and well-fitted face mask can help
protect you and those around you from 
COVID-19. Face masks are still required:

To stay up to date with the latest advice on
COVID-19, visit www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au

Thank you Thelma!
Pattinson House resident Thelma has become a
firm friend to the children at Mallee Minors,
largely through the intergenerational music
program. Recently, Thelma surprised the
children with a gift - a beautiful diamond art
piece for the children to display in the foyer. The
children love it so to thank Thelma, they made
her a special poster. Mallee Minors children
Kelsey, Remi and Lucy delivered it to Thelma on
Monday 26th September 2022. 

Pictured above (clockwise from top): MTHCS staff
member Nick Coe (centre) with supporters at the
awards dinner; Nick with Mildura Rural City
Councillor Jason Modica; and MTHCS staff
member and winner of the Community
Participation award, Caitlin Vine.

Registrations now open for
junior swimming 
Summer is on the way and it's time to register
your children for our fabulout junior swimming
program. Registrations close on Monday 10
October at 5pm. To register, visit the online link
at: www.eventbrite.com.au/e/junior-
swimming-registration-422231865877

Pictured above: Mallee Minors children Kelsey,
Remi and Lucy delivering a poster to Pattinson
House resident Thelma, to thank her for her
recent artwork she gifted to the childcare centre.

Ouyen Service Centre 5092-1111 
Sea Lake Service Centre 5070-2155
Murrayville Service Centre 5092-1111 
Underbool Service Centre 5092-1111
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Endorsed Enrolled Nurses and Registered
Nurses (Ouyen & Sea Lake)
MTHCS is currently recruiting Enrolled and
Registered Nurses to join our team in Ouyen
and Sea Lake. Using a problem solving
approach in the delivery of nursing care, these
nursing roles collaborate with all members of
the multidisciplinary healthcare team to
contribute to the delivery of quality care. If you
are interested, talk to us today.

Young MTHCS staff members
shine at local youth awards
Congratulations to MTHCS staff members Nick
Coe and Caitlin Vine for being recognised at the
Mildura Rural City Council Youth Awards! 
Both Nick and Caitlin were finalists in the
Community Participation category, with Caitlin
going on to win this section in recognition of
her work with the local football/netball club.
The Community Participation award recognises
young people who have shown leadership in
their community. Nick was nominated for the
award by his  manager at MTHCS, Louise
Plozza, who says it was a great achievement for
Nick to be named a finalist. Nick, who is a
popular member of the Hotel Services team,
was joined at the Awards Presentation Dinner
at the Mildura Golf Club by his Mum and
colleagues. Well done Nick and Caitlin!


